
 

 

Central Minnesota Council invites YOU to a FUN, FRIENDSHIP BUILDING, FELLOWSHIP 

informational Scouting Alumni’s gathering 

 

Sunday March 23, 2025 

2:00 - 4:00 pm 

Council Office 

(1191 Scout Drive, Sartell) 

 

At this session, gain information concerning the structure of two new Committees promoting 

social gatherings for all Scouting Alumni. 

 

The Alumni Committee will provide social experiences for all Alumni of our Scouting Program. 

Alumni are defined as: An individual who participated as a youth, adult, or was a third-party 

recipient of Scouting’s good work (have benefited from the Scouting movement and are all 

alumni.)  This committee will provide fellowship opportunities for our local Alumni. 

 

The National Eagle Scout Association (NESA) Committee will provide social opportunities to 

Eagle Scouts who reside within our Council. 

 

The differences between traditional Scouting America programs and Scouting Alumni are as 

follows: 

o No Youth are involved in Scouting Alumni 

o No uniforms are worn. 

o No YPT required. 

o No National fees are required. (Any fees will be used for local Alumni activities.) 

 

Scouting Alumni and NESA Committees are not fundraising focused but are in the business of 

friend raising!     

 

If interested, please let us know by scanning the QR code, or completing the form at 

bsacmc.org. 

The informational session is not a commitment, but an opportunity to learn more about this 

NEW experience. 

Contact the organizational team (below) with any questions. 

 

Greg Nygren, Chairman 

Nygren5154@gmail.com 

218-791-2216 

 

Bob Rueter 

Loren Meinke 

Josh Duda 

John Gorder 

Leo Louis 


